
 
 

 

 
From the Canon Pastor & Sub Dean 

 

For discussion and views 

Cathedral Master Plan Review 

 

Since Chapter adopted the Cathedral’s Master Plan in 2020, work has progressed and members 

of staff have changed. So halfway through its lifespan the Master Plan is being updated.  

 

The structure of the Master Plan will remain the same, based on the Values and four Areas of 

Work (Worship, Mission, Hospitality, Sustainability and financing the Cathedral’s activity). In 

recent months members of staff who are heads of department have been updating the words. 

The document “Master Plan draft update” shows the current section and page number, the 

current wording, and the suggested new wording. An example of how the Master Plan needs to 

be updated is the words and phrases for safeguarding.  

 

After input from Forum, the suggested wording will go to Chapter for review and approval. After 

that the photos and layout will be updated. In due course there will be a new message from our 

new bishop and the Dean will rewrite his message. 

 


